
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
  

 

We would like to wish all 
our patients a very merry 
Christmas and a happy 

new year! 

Willenhall Primary Care Centre-1 
December 2024 

The practice will be closed for the bank holidays over 
the festive period. Please check that you have enough 
medication to last whilst we are closed and order any 
prescriptions in plenty of time. The Enhanced Access 
Service will be running during in the evenings and 
Saturdays before and after Christmas. Please call NHS 
111 in the case of a medical emergency, call 999 or 
access the Accident and Emergency Department. 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 



 

 

Mental Health Support 
Christmas can be a challenging time for many. It’s 
important to know that you aren’t alone, and support is 
available over the festive period. 

 

https://willenhallprimarycarecentre.nhs.uk/pa
ges/Friends-and-Family-Test 
 

The team at Willenhall Primary Care 
Centre-1 work very hard to provide a high 
quality and responsive service to our 
patients. However, we are always looking 
for ways to improve our service and listen 
to what our patients have to say.  
 
TELL US HOW WE'RE DOING!  
There are lots of ways for patients to have 
their say and we would love to hear from 
you with any comments you may have as 
to how we can improve our service to you. 
 
Thank you! 

 

Decembeard is a creative and fun way to draw attention to the importance of bowel 
cancer awareness and early detection. It encourages people of all genders to grow 
beards, no matter how big or small, and use their facial hair as a conversation starter to 
educate others about bowel cancer. 
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